
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER  Jan 2024 
 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back everyone and a Happy New Year from the 

staff and the children in Base.  

A big welcome to any new children who may have joined us. 

Thank you for your lovely gifts and kind wishes for the festive 

season. 

It is very cold at the moment and we are ensuring the children 

are entering the outdoor areas with their coats, hats and 

scarves. 

Our Topic this term is Traditional Tales, we have some exciting 

activities for the children to explore. 

Space is also our theme this half term, with an informative 

display and educational role play area as well as activities for 

the children to explore and learn about our solar system. 

Our displays will be on our web site to celebrate the children’s 

creativity. 

The junior children have produced large scale Three Little Pigs 

and used their skills to produce information for our Space 

display. 

The Base team are looking forward to a fun packed half term 

and if we can help any way please get in touch. 

 

 

Thankyou 

The Base Team. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk – contact email for BASE 

The BASE mobile number is :07526675239 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

Our newsletters will now be 

available on  

our new school website.  

 

 

Our Topic this half term: 

Space 

And  

Traditional Tales 
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